           NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR TOWN OF GRIFTON 2022-2023 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET
The proposed budget for the Town of Grifton for fiscal year 2022-2023 has been presented to the Mayor and Town Board of Grifton and is now available for public inspection in the office of the Town Hall located 528 Queen Street during normal business hours (Mon. – Thurs. 7:30 -5:30, Friday 7:30-11:30).

There will be a public hearing on Tuesday June 14th, 2022 at 7:00 P.M. in the Town Hall located at 528 Queen Street for the purpose of gathering public input on the proposed budget. Citizens are invited to attend to present comments.

Mark R. Warren
Interim Town Manager

Legal: June 2, June 9
